At Temecula Cemetery we are fully committed to the health and safety of the families that we serve, our community, and our team members.
While there is still much to learn about COVID-19, our team members are well trained and prepared to deliver the professional services that you need during your time of need.
During Covid-19 we are well positioned to continue looking after families during this unique time. Our high levels of service will not be affected, it has not been our usual practice to work with families remotely, but has become very familiar to most and will more than likely become the new way of conducting business.
In addition, we are regularly deep cleaning our facilities and crematories, as per guidelines provided by the Centers of Disease Control.
These are going to be trying times for Californians – but Temecula Cemetery will remain   open 7 days a week from 10:00 am- 4:00 pm for your visitation needs and burial arrangements. 
Thank you for your understanding and support during these challenging times.

